
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

 

 
 

February 22, 2018 

 
Public Advisory 

 
Tenders for Former St. John’s Schools to be Issued 

 
The Newfoundland and Labrador English School District is advising interested parties that tenders are being 
issued for the sale of three former school buildings in the St. John’s area. The three former schools are: 

 Bishops College (Pennywell Road); 
 Booth Memorial (Freshwater Road); and, 
 Macpherson Elementary (Newtown Road). 

 
Further information on the former school properties and the tender process can be obtained by visiting the 
District’s website (www.nlesd.ca). Official tender documents can be obtained directly from BIDS 
(www.bids.ca) or PODS (www.pods.net). 

 
The tenders will commence February 23, 2018, with a closing date of March 28, 2018. 

 
Questions from those with potential interest in the properties and the associated tender process can be directed 
to Ms. Karen Bromley, Manager of Procurement, at 757-4650 or karenbromley@nlesd.ca.   

 
The Board of Trustees for the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District is composed of 17 elected 
trustees, responsible for the governance of 65,300 students and 10,000 employees. 
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Ken Morrissey | Director of Communications | Newfoundland and Labrador English School District 
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